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GOVERNOR
April 7,2014

Miss Helen E. Davis
2362 Northview Drive, Apartment 2C
Orangeburg, South Carolina 29118

Dear Miss Davis,

Thank you for your letter and for inviting me to your recital to benefit Disabled Veterans. I love
music, and it appears to be a special passion of yours as well. It’s always good to hear how
people share their talents with others and, as a military wife, I appreciate that your recital will
help our veterans who sacrificed so much in defense of our freedom. I wish you the best for a
most successful afternoon. God bless.

My vety, best,




